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Indexing
Winner of the 2020 World Fantasy Award! From
Astounding Award and Crawford Award Finalist
Emily Tesh An ALA RUSA Reading List Selection
"A true story of the woods, of the fae, and
of the heart. Deep and green and
wonderful.”—New York Times bestselling author
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Naomi Novik There is a Wild Man who lives in
the deep quiet of Greenhollow, and he listens
to the wood. Tobias, tethered to the forest,
does not dwell on his past life, but he lives
a perfectly unremarkable existence with his
cottage, his cat, and his dryads. When
Greenhollow Hall acquires a handsome,
intensely curious new owner in Henry Silver,
everything changes. Old secrets better left
buried are dug up, and Tobias is forced to
reckon with his troubled past—both the green
magic of the woods, and the dark things that
rest in its heart. Praise for Emily Tesh's
Silver in the Wood "A wildly evocative and
enchanting story of old forests, forgotten
gods, and new love. Just magnificent."—Jenn
Lyons, author of The Ruin of Kings At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

Sparrow Hill Road
Seanan McGuire returns to her popular Wayward
Children series with Down Among the Sticks
and Bones—a truly standalone story suitable
for adult and young adult readers of urban
fantasy, and the follow-up to the Alex Awardwinning, Hugo, Nebula, and Locus finalist,
Tiptree Honor List Every Heart a Doorway Twin
sisters Jack and Jill were seventeen when
they found their way home and were packed off
to Eleanor West’s Home for Wayward Children.
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This is the story of what happened first
Jacqueline was her mother’s perfect
daughter—polite and quiet, always dressed as
a princess. If her mother was sometimes a
little strict, it’s because crafting the
perfect daughter takes discipline. Jillian
was her father’s perfect
daughter—adventurous, thrill-seeking, and a
bit of a tom-boy. He really would have
preferred a son, but you work with what
you've got. They were five when they learned
that grown-ups can’t be trusted. They were
twelve when they walked down the impossible
staircase and discovered that the pretense of
love can never be enough to prepare you a
life filled with magic in a land filled with
mad scientists and death and choices.

The Haunted
In celebration of Pride, Tor.com Publishing
presents four critically acclaimed novellas
featuring LGBTQ+ characters. With Miranda in
Milan, debut author Katharine Duckett
reimagines the consequences of Shakespeare’s
The Tempest, casting Miranda into a Milanese
pit of vipers and building a queer love story
that lifts off the page in whirlwinds of
feeling. After the tempest, after the
reunion, after her father drowned his books,
Miranda was meant to enter a brave new world.
Naples awaited her, and Ferdinand, and a
throne. Instead she finds herself in Milan,
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in her father’s castle, surrounded by hostile
servants who treat her like a ghost. Whispers
cling to her like spiderwebs, whispers that
carry her dead mother’s name. And though he
promised to give away his power, Milan is
once again contorting around Prospero’s dark
arts. With only Dorothea, her sole companion
and confidant to aid her, Miranda must cut
through the mystery and find the truth about
her father, her mother, and herself. NPR
calls Every Heart a Doorway "a minimasterpiece of portal fantasy — a jewel of a
book that deserves to be shelved with Lewis
Carroll's and C. S. Lewis' classics". Hugo,
Nebula, Locus, and Alex AWARD winner, World
Fantasy and British Fantasy Award finalist,
and Tiptree Honor List title. Eleanor West's
Home for Wayward Children No Solicitations No
Visitors No Quests Children have always
disappeared under the right conditions;
slipping through the shadows under a bed or
at the back of a wardrobe, tumbling down
rabbit holes and into old wells, and emerging
somewhere else. But magical lands have little
need for used-up miracle children. Nancy
tumbled once, but now she's back. The things
she's experienced they change a person. The
children under Miss West's care understand
all too well. And each of them is seeking a
way back to their own fantasy world. But
Nancy's arrival marks a change at the Home.
There's a darkness just around each corner,
and when tragedy strikes, it's up to Nancy
and her new-found schoolmates to get to the
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heart of things. No matter the cost. The
sisters of the Order of Saint Rita captain
their living ship into the reaches of space
in Lina Rather's debut novella, Sisters of
the Vast Black. Years ago, Old Earth sent
forth sisters and brothers into the vast dark
of the prodigal colonies armed only with
crucifixes and iron faith. Now, the sisters
of the Order of Saint Rita are on an
interstellar mission of mercy aboard Our Lady
of Impossible Constellations, a living,
breathing ship which seems determined to
develop a will of its own. When the order
receives a distress call from a newly-formed
colony, the sisters discover that the bodies
and souls in their care—and that of the
galactic diaspora—are in danger. And not from
void beyond, but from the nascent Central
Governance and the Church itself. Sorcerer of
the Wildeeps is the Crawford Award-winning
novella that Wired listed as one of their
twenty-five all-time favorite books.
Critically acclaimed author Kai Ashante
Wilson makes his commercial debut with this
striking, wondrous tale of gods and mortals,
magic and steel, and life and death that will
reshape how you look at sword and sorcery.
Since leaving his homeland, the earthbound
demigod Demane has been labeled a sorcerer.
With his ancestors' artifacts in hand, the
Sorcerer follows the Captain, a beautiful man
with song for a voice and hair that drinks
the sunlight. The two of them are the
descendants of the gods who abandoned the
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Earth for Heaven, and they will need all the
gifts those divine ancestors left to them to
keep their caravan brothers alive. The one
safe road between the northern oasis and
southern kingdom is stalked by a necromantic
terror. Demane may have to master his wild
powers and trade humanity for godhood if he
is to keep his brothers and his beloved
captain alive. At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Come Tumbling Down
The #1 New York Times bestselling author of A
Man Called Ove shares an irresistible and
moving collection of heartfelt, humorous
essays about fatherhood, providing his
newborn son with the perspective and tools
he’ll need to make his way in the world.
Things My Son Needs to Know About the World
collects the personal dispatches from the
front lines of one of the most daunting
experiences any man can experience:
fatherhood. As he conveys his profound awe at
experiencing all the “firsts” that fill him
with wonder and catch him completely
unprepared, Fredrik Backman doesn’t shy away
from revealing his own false steps and
fatherly flaws, tackling issues both great
and small, from masculinity and mid-life
crises to practical jokes and poop. In
between the sleep-deprived lows and wonderful
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highs, Backman takes a step back to share the
true story of falling in love with a woman
who is his complete opposite, and learning to
live a life that revolves around the people
you care about unconditionally. Alternating
between humorous side notes and longer essays
offering his son advice as he grows up and
ventures out into the world, Backman relays
the big and small lessons in life, including:
-How to find the team you belong to -Why
airports explain everything about religion
and war -The reason starting a band is
crucial to cultivating and keeping
friendships -How to beat Monkey Island 3
-Why, sometimes, a dad might hold onto his
son’s hand just a little too tight This is an
irresistible and insightful collection,
perfect for new parents and fans of Backman’s
“unparalleled understanding of human nature”
(Shelf Awareness). As he eloquently reminds
us, “You can be whatever you want to be, but
that’s nowhere near as important as knowing
that you can be exactly who you are.”

Across the Green Grass Fields
The tenth novel in Mercedes Lackey's magical
Elemental Masters series reimagines the fairy
tale Rapunzel in a richly-detailed alternate
Victorian world Giselle had lived fourteen
years of her life in an abandoned tower. Her
mother kept Giselle, a young Air Master still
growing into her abilities, isolated for the
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sake of herself and others. This life left
her unprepared when a handsome young man
appeared at the base of her tower. But when
the young stranger entered her window, he
tried to force himself on her. She was saved
by Mother, an Earth Master, who hurled the
man out the window he had climbed in. The
Foresters of the Black Forest were Earth
Masters whose job it was to cleanse the
ancient forest of evil elementals, and over
the next four years, they shared their
fighting expertise to teach Giselle selfdefense. By the age of twenty, Giselle was an
expert markswoman, and it was this skill that
she used to survive when Mother died. Cutting
her long hair, she masqueraded as a boy to
enter shooting competitions, and used the
prize money to support herself. But she could
not forget the first man who assaulted her,
for when that stranger had fallen from her
tower long ago, his body had never been
found. In Giselle’s heart, she was certain
his magic had helped him to survive the fall.
Surely, it was only a matter of time before
he found her and sought revenge. Was she
prepared to stand against him?

Magic & Mayhem Sampler
Chaotic. New. Rule-breaking fiction, Tor and
Tor.com Publishing are proud to present
excerpts of 2019’s most dangerously addictive
new fantasy and a sneak peek at the fall
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lineup. Includes free sample ebook chapters
from authors Seanan McGuire, Cate Glass,
Sarah Gailey, Duncan M. Hamilton, Saad Z.
Hossain, Brian Naslund, JY Yang, and Tamsyn
Muir. At the Publisher's request, this title
is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Grendel Affair
Shirley Jackson Award Winner World Fantasy
Award Winner Harrison was the Monster
Detective, a storybook hero. Now he’s in his
mid-thirties and spends most of his time
popping pills and not sleeping. Stan became a
minor celebrity after being partially eaten
by cannibals. Barbara is haunted by
unreadable messages carved upon her bones.
Greta may or may not be a mass-murdering
arsonist. Martin never takes off his
sunglasses. Never. No one believes the extent
of their horrific tales, not until they are
sought out by psychotherapist Dr. Jan Sayer.
What happens when these seemingly-insane
outcasts form a support group? Together they
must discover which monsters they face are
within—and which are lurking in plain sight.

The Deal of a Lifetime
Writing as A. Deborah Baker, New York Times
bestselling and award-winning author Seanan
McGuire introduces readers to a world of
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talking trees and sarcastic owls, of
dangerous mermaids and captivating queens in
Over the Woodward Wall, an exceptional tale
for readers who are young at heart. If you
trust her you’ll never make it home Avery is
an exceptional child. Everything he does is
precise, from the way he washes his face in
the morning, to the way he completes his
homework – without complaint, without fuss,
without prompt. Zib is also an exceptional
child, because all children are, in their own
way. But where everything Avery does and is
can be measured, nothing Zib does can
possibly be predicted, except for the fact
that she can always be relied upon to be
unpredictable. They live on the same street.
They live in different worlds. On an
unplanned detour from home to school one
morning, Avery and Zib find themselves
climbing over a stone wall into the Up and
Under – an impossible land filled with
mystery, adventure and the strangest
creatures. And they must find themselves and
each other if they are to also find their way
out and back to their own lives. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

From a High Tower
New York Times bestselling and Alex, Nebula,
and Hugo-Award-winning author Seanan McGuire
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introduces readers to a world of amoral
alchemy, shadowy organizations, and
impossible cities in the standalone fantasy,
Middlegame. Meet Roger. Skilled with words,
languages come easily to him. He
instinctively understands how the world works
through the power of story. Meet Dodger, his
twin. Numbers are her world, her obsession,
her everything. All she understands, she does
so through the power of math. Roger and
Dodger aren’t exactly human, though they
don’t realise it. They aren’t exactly gods,
either. Not entirely. Not yet. Meet Reed,
skilled in the alchemical arts like his
progenitor before him. Reed created Dodger
and her brother. He’s not their father. Not
quite. But he has a plan: to raise the twins
to the highest power, to ascend with them and
claim their authority as his own. Godhood is
attainable. Pray it isn’t attained. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

The Door in the Hedge
We’re Supernatural Protection &
Investigations, known as SPI. Things that go
bump in the night, the monsters you thought
didn’t exist? We battle them and keep you
safe. But some supernatural baddies are just
too big to contain, even for us… When I moved
to New York to become a world famous
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journalist, I never imagined that snagging a
job at a seedy tabloid would change my career
path from trashy reporter to undercover
agent. I’m Makenna Fraser, a Seer for SPI. I
can see through any disguise, shield, or
spell that a paranormal pest can come up
with. I track down creatures and my partner,
Ian Byrne, takes them out. Our cases are
generally pretty routine, but a sicklewielding serial killer has been prowling the
city’s subway tunnels. And the murderer’s not
human. The fiend in question, a descendant of
Grendel—yes, that Grendel—shares his
ancestor’s hatred of parties, revelry, and
drunkards. And with New Year’s Eve in Times
Square only two days away, we need to bag him
quickly. Because if we don’t find him—and the
organization behind him—by midnight, our
secret’s out and everyone’s time is up. FIRST
IN A NEW SERIES

In an Absent Dream
Four months have passed since the shadow
stone fell into Kell's possession. Four
months since his path crossed with Delilah
Bard. Four months since Rhy was wounded and
the Dane twins fell, and the stone was cast
with Holland's dying body through the rift,
and into Black London. In many ways, things
have almost returned to normal, though Rhy is
more sober, and Kell is now plagued by his
guilt. Restless, and having given up
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smuggling, Kell is visited by dreams of
ominous magical events, waking only to think
of Lila, who disappeared from the docks like
she always meant to do. As Red London
finalizes preparations for the Element Gamesan extravagent international competition of
magic, meant to entertain and keep healthy
the ties between neighboring countries-a
certain pirate ship draws closer, carrying
old friends back into port. But while Red
London is caught up in the pageantry and
thrills of the Games, another London is
coming back to life, and those who were
thought to be forever gone have returned.
After all, a shadow that was gone in the
night reappears in the morning, and so it
seems Black London has risen again-and so to
keep magic's balance, another London must
fall.

Witches of Lychford
New York Times-bestselling October Daye
series • Hugo Award-winning author Seanan
McGuire • "Top of my urban-paranormal series
list!" —Felicia Day October "Toby" Daye is a
changeling, the daughter of Amandine of the
fae and a mortal man. Like her mother, she is
gifted in blood magic, able to read what has
happened to a person through a mere taste of
blood. Toby is the only changeling who has
earned knighthood, and she re-earns that
position every day, undertaking assignments
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for her liege, Sylvester, the Duke of the
Shadowed Hills. Now Sylvester has asked her
to go to the County of Tamed
Lightning—otherwise known as Fremont, CA—to
make sure that all is well with his niece,
Countess January O'Leary, whom he has not
been able to contact. It seems like a simple
enough assignment—but when dealing with the
realm of Faerie nothing is ever as simple as
it seems. Toby soon discovers that someone
has begun murdering people close to January,
whose domain is a buffer between Sylvester's
realm and a scheming rival duchy. If Toby
can't find the killer soon, she may well
become the next victim. From the Paperback
edition.

Out of the Running
A Book Riot Best Book of 2015 So Far Four
starred reviews! “Susan Juby’s The Truth
Commission knocked my socks off. You should
read it!”—Gayle Forman, best-selling author
of If I Stay “Susan Juby is a marvel. Wise,
witty, and full of heart, her writing draws
you in and won’t let go. And just when you
think it can’t get any better, it does.”—Meg
Cabot This was going to be the year Normandy
Pale came into her own. The year she emerged
from her older sister’s shadow—and Kiera, who
became a best-selling graphic novelist before
she even graduated from high school, casts a
long one. But it hasn’t worked out that way,
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not quite. So Normandy turns to her art and
writing, and the “truth commission” she and
her friends have started to find out the
secrets at their school. It’s a great idea,
as far as it goes—until it leads straight
back to Kiera, who has been hiding some
pretty serious truths of her own. Susan
Juby’s The Truth Commission: A story about
easy truths, hard truths, and those things
best left unsaid. * “With a deft hand and an
open mind, Juby presents many layers of
truth. This is a sharp-edged portrait of a
dysfunctional family with some thoughtprovoking ideas about what is real.”
—Publishers Weekly, starred review * “A
surprising, witty, and compulsive read.”
—School Library Journal, starred review *
“Hilarious, deliciously provocative and slyly
thought-provoking.”—Kirkus Reviews, starred
review * “Juby’s bright dialogue and vivid,
appealing characters draw readers along as
the three young artists navigate truths both
light and dark, discovering themselves in the
process.”—The Horn Book, starred review * “A
smart, savvy YA novel about what constitutes
the truth; its ideas will linger long after
the last page.”—Shelf Awareness, starred
review “I absolutely loved The Truth
Commission. Every page made me laugh aloud,
while all the time the tears were creeping up
on me. The characters are so real that I
wouldn’t be surprised if they knocked on my
door right now. I hope they do, I want to
spend more time with them.”—Jaclyn Moriarty,
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author of The Year of Secret Assignments and
A Corner of White From the Hardcover edition.

Sword of the Bright Lady
A thrilling sequel to These Rebel Waves—full
of deadly magic, double crosses, and a
revolution—from Sara Raasch, the New York
Times bestselling author of the Snow Like
Ashes series. Perfect for fans of Shannon
Hale, Leigh Bardugo, and Marissa Meyer. As a
child, she committed unforgivable acts to
free Grace Loray from King Elazar of Argrid.
Now Elazar’s plan to retake the island has
surpassed Lu’s darkest fears: He’s holding
her and his son, Ben, captive in an endlessly
shifting prison, forcing them to make a
weapon that will guarantee Elazar’s success.
Escape is impossible—unless Lu becomes the
ruthless soldier she hoped never to be again.
Vex failed to save Lu and Ben—and that
torments him as much as his Shaking Sickness.
With the disease worsening, Vex throws
himself into the rebellion against Argrid.
The remaining free armies are allied with the
stream raider syndicates—and getting them to
cooperate will take a strength Vex thought
burned on a pyre six years ago. Imprisoned,
betrayed, and heartbroken, Ben is determined
to end his father’s rampage. Watching Elazar
sway the minds of Grace Loray as he did those
of Argrid, Ben knows he has to play his
father’s game of devotion to win this war.
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But how can a heretic prince defeat the Pious
God? As armies clash and magic rises, Lu,
Vex, and Ben will confront their pasts . . .
or lose their futures forever.

Silver in the Wood
ONE OF ENTERTAINMENT WEEKLY'S "BIGGEST AND
BEST YA BOOKS OF THE SUMMER" From Danielle
Vega, YA's answer to Stephen King, comes a
new paranormal novel about dark family
secrets, deep-seated vengeance, and the
horrifying truth that evil often lurks in the
unlikeliest of places. Clean slate. That's
what Hendricks Becker-O'Malley's parents said
when they moved their family to the tiny town
of Drearfield, New York. Hendricks wants to
lay low and forget her dark, traumatic past.
Forget him. But things don't go as planned.
Hendricks learns from new friends at school
that Steele House--the fixer upper her
parents are so excited about--is notorious in
town. Local legend says it's haunted. But
Hendricks isn't sure if it's the demons of
her past haunting her or of the present.
Voices whisper in her ear as she lays in bed.
Doors lock on their own. And, then, one
night, things take a violent turn. With help
from the mysterious boy next door, Hendricks
makes it her mission to take down the ghosts
. . . if they don't take her first.

A Gathering of Shadows
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"Cole weaves a fantasy world that feels
comfortably familiar, then goes to places
you’d never expect. You won’t stop turning
pages until the stunning finish." —Peter V.
Brett Myke Cole, star of CBS's Hunted and
author of the Shadow Ops series, debuts the
Sacred Throne epic fantasy trilogy with The
Armored Saint, a story of religious tyrants,
arcane war-machines, and underground
resistance that will enthrall epic fantasy
readers of all ages. In a world where any act
of magic could open a portal to hell, the
Order insures that no wizard will live to
summon devils, and will kill as many innocent
people as they must to prevent that greater
horror. After witnessing a horrendous
slaughter, the village girl Heloise opposes
the Order, and risks bringing their wrath
down on herself, her family, and her village.

Beneath the Sugar Sky
Teva goes to school, studies for her exams,
and spends time with her friends. To the rest
of the world, she’s a normal teenager. But
when she goes home, she’s anything but
normal. Due to a genetic abnormality, Teva
unwillingly clones herself every year. And
lately, home has become a battleground. When
boys are at stake, friends are lost, and
lives are snatched away, Teva has a fight on
her hands—a fight with herself. As her
birthday rolls around, Teva is all too aware
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that time is running out. She knows that the
next clone will soon seize everything she
holds dear. Desperate to hang on to her life,
Teva decides to find out more about her past
. . . and uncovers lies that could either
destroy her or set her free.

Down Among the Sticks and Bones
Eleanor West's Home for Wayward Children No
Solicitations No Visitors No Quests Children
have always disappeared under the right
conditions; slipping through the shadows
under a bed or at the back of a wardrobe,
tumbling down rabbit holes and into old
wells, and emerging somewhere else. But
magical lands have little need for used-up
miracle children. Nancy tumbled once, but now
she's back. The things she's experienced they
change a person. The children under Miss
West's care understand all too well. And each
of them is seeking a way back to their own
fantasy world. But Nancy's arrival marks a
change at the Home. There's a darkness just
around each corner, and when tragedy strikes,
it's up to Nancy and her new-found
schoolmates to get to the heart of things. No
matter the cost. PRAISE FOR EVERY HEART A
DOORWAY "Seanan McGuire has long been one of
the smartest writers around, and with this
novella we can easily see that her heart is
as big as her brain. We know this story isn't
true, but it is truth." — Charlaine Harris,
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New York Times bestselling author of the
Sookie Stackhouse series (TV's True Blood)
"Seanan McGuire once again demonstrates her
intimate knowledge of the human heart in a
powerful fable of loss, yearning and damaged
children." — Paul Cornell, author of London
Falling and Witches of Lychford

The Winter Long
A stand-alone fantasy tale from Seanan
McGuire's Alex award-winning Wayward Children
series, which began in the Alex, Hugo,
Nebula, and Locus Award-winning, World
Fantasy Award finalist, Tiptree Honor List
Every Heart a Doorway This fourth entry and
prequel tells the story of Lundy, a very
serious young girl who would rather study and
dream than become a respectable housewife and
live up to the expectations of the world
around her. As well she should. When she
finds a doorway to a world founded on logic
and reason, riddles and lies, she thinks
she's found her paradise. Alas, everything
costs at the goblin market, and when her time
there is drawing to a close, she makes the
kind of bargain that never plays out well.
The Wayward Children Series Book 1: Every
Heart a Doorway Book 2: Down Among the Sticks
and Bones Book 3: Beneath the Sugar Sky Book
4: In an Absent Dream At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
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We Are All Completely Fine
Book I of the Manifold Worlds from Hugonominated author Foz Meadows. When Saffron
Coulter stumbles through a hole in reality,
she finds herself trapped in Kena, a magical
realm on the brink of civil war. There, her
fate becomes intertwined with that of three
very different women: Zech, the fast-thinking
acolyte of a cunning, powerful exile; Viya,
the spoiled, runaway consort of the empirebuilding ruler, Vex Leoden; and Gwen, an
Earth-born worldwalker whose greatest regret
is putting Leoden on the throne. But Leoden
has allies, too, chief among them the
Vex'Mara Kadeja, a dangerous ex-priestess who
shares his dreams of conquest. Pursued by
Leoden and aided by the Shavaktiin, a
secretive order of storytellers and mystics,
the rebels flee to Veksh, a neighboring
matriarchy ruled by the fearsome Council of
Queens. Saffron is out of her world and out
of her depth, but the further she travels,
the more she finds herself bound to her
friends with ties of blood and magic. Can one
girl - an accidental worldwalker - really be
the key to saving Kena? Or will she just die
trying? File Under: Fantasy [A Rough Start |
Trial of Queens | First Kill | Infinite
Worlds]
Page 21/42

Free Copy PDF Every Heart A Doorway Wayward
Children Book 1
The Girl in the Green Silk Gown
"Children have always disappeared from
Eleanor West's Home for Wayward Children
under the right conditions; slipping through
the shadows under a bed or at the back of a
wardrobe, tumbling down rabbit holes and into
old wells, and emerging somewhere else. But
magical lands have little need for used-up
miracle children. Nancy tumbled once, but now
she's back. The things she's experienced they
change a person. The children under Miss
West's care understand all too well. And each
of them is seeking a way back to their own
fantasy world. But Nancy's arrival marks a
change at the Home. There's a darkness just
around each corner, and when tragedy strikes,
it's up to Nancy and her new-found
schoolmates to get to the heart of the
matter. No matter the cost"--Provided by
publisher.

London Falling
Toby thought she understood her own past; she
thought she knew the score. She was wrong.
It's time to learn the truth.

A Spark of White Fire
“The most helpful book on childhood anxiety I
have ever read.”—Michael Thompson, Ph.D.
Whether it’s the monster in the closet or the
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fear that arises from new social situations,
school, or sports, anxiety can be especially
challenging and maddening for children. And
since anxiety has a mind of its own, logic
and reassurance often fail, leaving parents
increasingly frustrated about how to help.
Now Lawrence J. Cohen, Ph.D., the author of
Playful Parenting, provides a special set of
tools to handle childhood anxiety. Offering
simple, effective strategies that build
connection through fun, play, and empathy,
Dr. Cohen helps parents • start from a place
of warmth, compassion, and understanding •
teach children the basics of the body’s
“security system”: alert, alarm, assessment,
and all clear. • promote tolerance of
uncertainty and discomfort by finding the
balance between outright avoidance and “whiteknuckling” through a fear • find lighthearted
ways to release tension in the moment,
labeling stressful emotions on a childfriendly scale • tackle their own anxieties
so they can stay calm when a child is
distressed • bring children out of their
anxious thoughts and into their bodies by
using relaxation, breathing, writing,
drawing, and playful roughhousing With this
insightful resource of easy-to-implement
solutions and strategies, you and your child
can experience the opposite of worry,
anxiety, and fear and embrace connection,
trust, and joy. Praise for The Opposite of
Worry “The Opposite of Worry is an
informative resource for parents and other
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family members. The book is easy to read,
comprehensive and notable for its many
practical suggestions.”—New England
Psychologist “Good advice for parents making
daily calls to the pediatrician . . . Anxiety
is a full-body sport, and Cohen’s main advice
is not to treat it with words but with
actions. . . . Physicality is about living in
the present, and for anxious people, the
present is a powerful place of healing.
Intended for parents of children ages 3 to
15, this book offers anecdotes and fun antianxiety games.”—Publishers Weekly “Here’s the
help parents of anxious children have been
looking for! Dr. Cohen’s genius is in the
warm and generous spirit of the strategies he
outlines for parents. He grounds his playful
approach in a sound explanation of how
anxiety affects children, and how they heal.
Parents will come away with plenty of ideas
to help them develop their children’s
confidence. While reading, I found myself
thinking, ‘I’d like to try that for
myself!’”—Patty Wipfler, founder and program
director, Hand in Hand Parenting “If you want
to understand your child’s anxiety—and your
own parental worries—you must read Larry
Cohen’s brilliant book, The Opposite of
Worry. Dr. Cohen is one of the most
imaginative and thoughtful psychologists you
will ever encounter. He explains how and why
children become anxious and then shows how we
can use empathy and play to help them escape
from the terrifying dark corners of
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childhood.”—Michael Thompson, Ph.D. “The
Opposite of Worry offers a treasure trove of
ideas to help children feel confident and
secure. Lawrence Cohen has written a book
that will help every parent of an anxious
child.”—Aletha Solter, Ph.D., founder, Aware
Parenting, and author of Attachment Play

In Our Own Worlds #2
Ensorcelled princesses . . . a frog that
speaks . . . a magical hind—Newbery Medal
winner Robin McKinley opens a door into an
enchanted world in this collection of
original and retold fairy tales The last
mortal kingdom before the unmeasured sweep of
Faerieland begins has at best held an uneasy
truce with its unpredictable neighbor. There
is nothing to show a boundary, at least on
the mortal side of it; and if any ordinary
human creature ever saw a faerie—or at any
rate recognized one—it was never mentioned;
but the existence of the boundary and of
faeries beyond it is never in doubt either.
So begins “The Stolen Princess,” the first
story of this collection, about the meeting
between the human princess Linadel and the
faerie prince Donathor. “The Princess and the
Frog” concerns Rana and her unexpected
alliance with a small, green, flipper-footed
denizen of a pond in the palace gardens. “The
Hunting of the Hind” tells of a princess who
has bewitched her beloved brother, hoping to
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beg some magic of cure, for her brother is
dying, and the last tale is a retelling of
the Twelve Dancing Princesses in which an old
soldier discovers, with a little help from a
lavender-eyed witch, the surprising truth
about where the princesses dance their shoes
to tatters every night.

Every Heart a Doorway
The fifth installment in New York Times
bestselling author Seanan McGuire's awardwinning Wayward Children series, Come
Tumbling Down picks up the threads left
dangling by Every Heart a Doorway and Down
Among the Sticks and Bones When Jack left
Eleanor West's School for Wayward Children
she was carrying the body of her deliciously
deranged sister—whom she had recently
murdered in a fit of righteous justice—back
to their home on the Moors. But death in
their adopted world isn't always as permanent
as it is here, and when Jack is herself
carried back into the school, it becomes
clear that something has happened to her.
Something terrible. Something of which only
the maddest of scientists could conceive.
Something only her friends are equipped to
help her overcome. Eleanor West's "No Quests"
rule is about to be broken. Again. The
Wayward Children Series Book 1: Every Heart a
Doorway Book 2: Down Among the Sticks and
Bones Book 3: Beneath the Sugar Sky Book 4:
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In an Absent Dream Book 5: Come Tumbling Down
At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.

More of Me
It's Christmas Even morning. Years ago a man
abandoned his son to pursue professional
success; now he wonders if it's too late to
forge a relationship with him. One week
earlier, in a hospital late at night, the man
met a five-year-old girl with cancer. When
the man is given the chance to do something
selfless that could change the destiny of the
little girl in the hospital bed, he needs to
find out what his own life has actually been
worth in the eyes of his son before he makes
the deal of a lifetime.

Dusk or Dark or Dawn or Day
Traveler, Cleric, Witch. The villagers in the
sleepy hamlet of Lychford are divided. A
supermarket wants to build a major branch on
their border. Some welcome the employment
opportunities, while some object to the
modernization of the local environment.
Judith Mawson (local crank) knows the truth
-- that Lychford lies on the boundary between
two worlds, and that the destruction of the
border will open wide the gateways to
malevolent beings beyond imagination. But if
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she is to have her voice heard, she's going
to need the assistance of some unlikely
allies PRAISE FOR Paul Cornell's THE WITCHES
OF LYCHFORD "At once epic and terribly
intimate. This is the story of a village, not
a city, and all the more powerful for that;
not all big fantasy needs an urban setting.
Beautifully written, perfectly cruel, and
ultimately kind. This is Cornell at the
height of his craft." — Seanan McGuire, New
York Times bestselling author of the
InCryptid and October Daye series "Rich in
charm local politics and witchcraft writ
small and personal, but large in consequence.
[Cornell] adeptly describes the emotion of
magic; its effects and internal ignition of
wonder. The feel of being exposed to magic
for the first time and the feel of doing
magic and having it done to you have never
been better described in any story." — Bill
Willingham, author of Fables and Down the
Mysterly River "Masterfully creepy and
sinister, all the more so for taking place in
the beautifully drawn English countryside." —
Jenny Colgan, author of Doctor Who: Into the
Nowhere At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

Things My Son Needs to Know about the
World
When her sister Patty died, Jenna blamed
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herself. When Jenna died, she blamed herself
for that, too. Unfortunately Jenna died too
soon. Living or dead, every soul is promised
a certain amount of time, and when Jenna
passed she found a heavy debt of time in her
record. Unwilling to simply steal that time
from the living, Jenna earns every day she
leeches with volunteer work at a suicide
prevention hotline. But something has come
for the ghosts of New York, something beyond
reason, beyond death, beyond hope; something
that can bind ghosts to mirrors and make them
do its bidding. Only Jenna stands in its way.
Dusk or Dark or Dawn or Day is a new
standalone urban fantasy novella from New
York Times bestselling author Seanan McGuire.
At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.

The Opposite of Worry
An inside look into why Millennials are
rejecting careers in politics, and what this
means for the future of America's political
system Millennials are often publically
criticized for being apathetic about the
American political process and their lack of
interest in political careers. But what do
millennials themselves have to say about the
prospect of holding political office? Are
they as uninterested in political issues and
the future of the American political system
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as the media suggests? Out of the Running
goes directly to the source and draws from
extensive research, including over 50
interviews, with graduate students in elite
institutions that have historically been a
direct link for their graduates into state or
federal elected office: Harvard Law,
Harvard’s Kennedy School of Government, and
Boston’s Suffolk University Law School.
Shauna Shames, herself a young graduate of
Harvard University, suggests that millennials
are not uninterested; rather, they don’t
believe that a career in politics is the best
way to create change. Millennials view the
system as corrupt or inefficient and are
particularly skeptical about the fundraising,
frenzied media attention, and loss of privacy
that have become staples of the American
electoral process. They are clear about their
desire to make a difference in the world but
feel that the “broken” political system is
not the best way to do so—a belief held
particularly by millennial women and women of
color. The implications of Shames’ argument
are crucial for the future of the American
political system—how can a system adapt and
grow if qualified, intelligent leaders are
not involved? An engaging and accessible
resource for anyone who follows American
politics, Out of the Running highlights the
urgent need to fix the American political
system, as an absence of diverse millennial
candidates leaves its future in a truly
precarious position.
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An Accident of Stars
Collects Age Of X-Man: The Amazing
Nightcrawler #1-5. Kurt Wagner is the star of
the Age of X-Man! From the Munich circus to
Hollywood Boulevard, everyone loves
Nightcrawler  the worlds biggest
celebrity/super hero! And juggling Kurts
responsibilities as one of the X-Men and his
slate of summer blockbusters would be
impossible without the best support staff in
the business: stunt coordinator Magma!
Personal trainer Kylun! Leading lady Meggan!
And then theres Mystique But something is
rotten in Tinseltown, and tabloid terror is
in store when its discovered that our
leading man has a secret! Can Nightcrawlers
squeaky-clean public image survive an
explosive affair? Or will it be the final
curtain for Kurt as the Age of X-Man crumbles
around him?!

The Truth Commission
Winner: 2017 Hugo Award Winner: 2017 Alex
Award Winner: 2017 Locus Award Winner: 2016
Nebula Award Nominated: 2017 World Fantasy
Award Nominated: 2017 British Fantasy Award
2016 Tiptree Honor List "A mini-masterpiece
of portal fantasy — a jewel of a book that
deserves to be shelved with Lewis Carroll's
and C. S. Lewis' classics" —NPR Eleanor
West's Home for Wayward Children No
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Solicitations No Visitors No Quests Children
have always disappeared under the right
conditions; slipping through the shadows
under a bed or at the back of a wardrobe,
tumbling down rabbit holes and into old
wells, and emerging somewhere else. But
magical lands have little need for used-up
miracle children. Nancy tumbled once, but now
she's back. The things she's experienced they
change a person. The children under Miss
West's care understand all too well. And each
of them is seeking a way back to their own
fantasy world. But Nancy's arrival marks a
change at the Home. There's a darkness just
around each corner, and when tragedy strikes,
it's up to Nancy and her new-found
schoolmates to get to the heart of things. No
matter the cost. The Wayward Children Series
Book 1: Every Heart a Doorway Book 2: Down
Among the Sticks and Bones Book 3: Beneath
the Sugar Sky Book 4: In an Absent Dream
PRAISE FOR EVERY HEART A DOORWAY "Seanan
McGuire has long been one of the smartest
writers around, and with this novella we can
easily see that her heart is as big as her
brain. We know this story isn't true, but it
is truth." — Charlaine Harris, New York Times
bestselling author of the Sookie Stackhouse
series (TV's True Blood) "Every Heart a
Doorway by Seanan McGuire is one of the most
extraordinary stories I've ever read." — V.
E. Schwab, New York Times bestselling author
of A Gathering of Shadows "Seanan McGuire
once again demonstrates her intimate
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knowledge of the human heart in a powerful
fable of loss, yearning and damaged
children." — Paul Cornell, author of London
Falling and Witches of Lychford "So
mindblowingly good, it hurts." — io9 "With
Every Heart a Doorway, McGuire has created
her own mini-masterpiece of portal fantasy —
a jewel of a book that deserves to be shelved
with Lewis Carroll's and C. S. Lewis'
classics, even as it carves its own
precocious space between them." — NPR At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

Heartstopper: Volume 2
Named one of the best 25 space opera books by
BookRiot! The first book in a scifi retelling
of the Mahabrahata. When Esmae wins a contest
of skill, she sets off events that trigger an
inevitable and unwinnable war that pits her
against the family she would give anything to
return to. In a universe of capricious gods,
dark moons, and kingdoms built on the backs
of spaceships, a cursed queen sends her
infant daughter away, a jealous uncle steals
the throne of Kali from his nephew, and an
exiled prince vows to take his crown back.
Raised alone and far away from her home on
Kali, Esmae longs to return to her family.
When the King of Wychstar offers to gift the
unbeatable, sentient warship Titania to a
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warrior that can win his competition, she
sees her way home: she’ll enter the
competition, reveal her true identity to the
world, and help her famous brother win back
the crown of Kali. It’s a great plan. Until
it falls apart. Inspired by the Mahabharata
and other ancient Indian stories, A Spark of
White Fire is a lush, sweeping space opera
about family, curses, and the endless battle
between jealousy and love.

Every Heart a Doorway
While investigating the mysterious death of a
mobster, four police officers come in contact
with a strange artifact that grants them the
supernatural ability to see the true
otherworldly evils that haunt London's
streets.

Over the Woodward Wall
A young girl discovers a portal to a land
filled with centaurs and unicorns in Seanan
McGuire's Across the Green Grass Fields, a
standalone tale in the Hugo and Nebula Awardwining Wayward Children series. “Welcome to
the Hooflands. We’re happy to have you, even
if you being here means something’s coming.”
Regan loves, and is loved, though her schoolfriend situation has become complicated, of
late. When she suddenly finds herself thrust
through a doorway that asks her to "Be Sure"
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before swallowing her whole, Regan must learn
to live in a world filled with centaurs,
kelpies, and other magical equines—a world
that expects its human visitors to step up
and be heroes. But after embracing her time
with the herd, Regan discovers that not all
forms of heroism are equal, and not all
quests are as they seem A standalone Wayward
Children story containing all-new characters,
and a great jumping-on point for new readers.
At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.

A Local Habitation
The second book in the delightfully sweet
Heartstopper series, featuring beautiful twocolor artwork!

These Divided Shores
For most people, the story of their lives is
just that: the accumulation of time,
encounters, and actions into a cohesive
whole. But for an unfortunate few, that dayto-day existence is affected by memetic
incursion: where fairy tale narratives become
reality, often with disastrous results.
That's where the ATI Management Bureau steps
in, an organization tasked with protecting
the world from fairy tales, even while most
of their agents are struggling to keep their
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own fantastic archetypes from taking over
their lives. In the real world, no one gets a
happily ever after.

Every Heart a Doorway
Christopher Sinclair goes out for a walk on a
mild Arizona evening and never comes back. He
stumbles into a freezing winter under an
impossible night sky, where magic is real -but bought at a terrible price. A misplaced
act of decency lands him in a brawl with an
arrogant nobleman and puts him under a death
sentence. In desperation he agrees to be
drafted into an eternal war, serving as a
priest of the Bright Lady, Goddess of
Healing. But when Marcius, god of war, offers
the only hope of a way home to his wife,
Christopher pledges to him instead, plunging
the church into turmoil and setting him on a
path of violence and notoriety. To win enough
power to open a path home, this mild-mannered
mechanical engineer must survive duelists,
assassins, and the never-ending threat of
monsters, with only his makeshift technology
to compete with swords and magic. But the
gods and demons have other plans.
Christopher's fate will save the world or
destroy it.

The Armored Saint
Rose Marshall died in 1952 in Buckley
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Township, Michigan, run off the road by a man
named Bobby Cross—a man who had sold his soul
to live forever, and intended to use her
death to pay the price of his immortality.
Trouble was, he didn’t ask Rose what she
thought of the idea. It’s been more than
sixty years since that night, and she’s still
sixteen, and she’s still running. They have
names for her all over the country: the Girl
in the Diner. The Phantom Prom Date. The Girl
in the Green Silk Gown. Mostly she just goes
by “Rose,” a hitchhiking ghost girl with her
thumb out and her eyes fixed on the horizon,
trying to outrace a man who never sleeps,
never stops, and never gives up on the idea
of claiming what’s his. She’s the angel of
the overpass, she’s the darling of the truck
stops, and she’s going to figure out a way to
win her freedom. After all, it’s not like it
can kill her. You can’t kill what’s already
dead.

Middlegame
A stand-alone fantasy tale from Seanan
McGuire's Alex-award winning Wayward Children
series, which began in the Alex, Hugo,
Nebula, and Locus Award-winning, World
Fantasy Award finalist, Tiptree Honor List
Every Heart a Doorway Beneath the Sugar Sky,
the third book in McGuire's Wayward Children
series, returns to Eleanor West's Home for
Wayward Children in a standalone contemporary
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fantasy for fans of all ages. At this magical
boarding school, children who have
experienced fantasy adventures are
reintroduced to the "real" world. When Rini
lands with a literal splash in the pond
behind Eleanor West's Home for Wayward
Children, the last thing she expects to find
is that her mother, Sumi, died years before
Rini was even conceived. But Rini can’t let
Reality get in the way of her quest – not
when she has an entire world to save! (Much
more common than one would suppose.) If she
can't find a way to restore her mother, Rini
will have more than a world to save: she will
never have been born in the first place. And
in a world without magic, she doesn’t have
long before Reality notices her existence and
washes her away. Good thing the student body
is well-acquainted with quests A tale of
friendship, baking, and derring-do. Warning:
May contain nuts. The Wayward Children Series
Book 1: Every Heart a Doorway Book 2: Down
Among the Sticks and Bones Book 3: Beneath
the Sugar Sky Book 4: In an Absent Dream At
the Publisher's request, this title is being
sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.

Age Of X-Man
The second book in the Ghost Roads series
returns to the highways of America, where
hitchhiking ghost Rose Marshall continues her
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battle with her killer--the immortal Bobby
Cross. Once and twice and thrice around, Put
your heart into the ground. Four and five and
six tears shed, Give your love unto the dead.
Seven shadows on the wall, Eight have come to
watch your fall: One’s for the gargoyle,
one’s for the grave, And the last is for the
one you’ll never save. For Rose Marshall,
death has long since become the only life she
really knows. She’s been sweet sixteen for
more than sixty years, hitchhiking her way
along the highways and byways of America,
sometimes seen as an avenging angel,
sometimes seen as a killer in her own right,
but always Rose, the Phantom Prom Date, the
Girl in the Green Silk Gown. The man who
killed her is still out there, thanks to a
crossroads bargain that won’t let him die,
and he’s looking for the one who got away.
When Bobby Cross comes back into the picture,
there’s going to be hell to pay—possibly
literally. Rose has worked for decades to
make a place for herself in the twilight. Can
she defend it, when Bobby Cross comes to take
her down? Can she find a way to navigate the
worlds of the living and the dead, and make
it home before her hitchhiker’s luck runs
out? There’s only one way to know for sure.
Nine will let you count the cost: All you had
and all you lost. Ten is more than time can
tell, Cut the cord and ring the bell. Count
eleven, twelve, and then, Thirteen takes you
home again. One’s for the shadow, one’s for
the tree, And the last is for the blessing of
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Persephone.
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